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Prelude Homes & Services

Announcements
The next family council
meeting will be held on
September 10th,in person
at WBLE at 5 pm. A
Microsoft Teams link will
be sent out to those who
cannot attend closer to
the meeting day.
Prelude receives a lot of
mail daily and we place it
in your loved one’s closet.
Please check and empty
this out at each visit and
update addresses as
needed.

In Loving Memory
Alton   Anna

Norm

September 2024

Find us on Facebook
Follow and “like” us on Facebook at

Prelude Homes and Services

Welcomed with the Love of Christ

Apples, colored leaves, school buses and clear blue skies
mean September has arrived. It is that time of year again when
the long, lazy summer days give way to brisk cool days of fall.
Each season changes with its own set of joys, beauty, and
uncertainty. So it is with the seasons of life. From the first
steps as a child, our first job, starting a family and moving to a
new location, can cause emotional highs and lows. Changes in
our lives and living arrangements can bring new faces, new
smells, new sounds and confusion.

But Jesus tells us; “Peace I leave with you; my peace I give to
you. Not as the world gives do I give to you. Let not your
hearts be troubled, neither let them be afraid” John 14:27

When we are surrounded with love as we face change, often
the feelings of loss and uncertainty can be transformed to
peace and security. New residents are welcomed at Prelude
with kindness, compassion, patience and love, as Christ
himself welcomed strangers from all walks of life. It is our goal
to continue to bring the love of Christ to all who live and serve
in our communities with gentleness, dignity, and honor. 

In peace I will both lie down and sleep; for you alone, O Lord,
make me dwell in safety. Psalm 4:8

May it be so, 
Pastor Linda 

Welcome
Marianne   Ralph



Woodbury Campus
Monthly 
Birthdays!

Valerie  Wanda
Nancy

Events to look
forward to!

 WBN:
9/12 Haircuts
9/17 Minnesota Zoo

WBS:
9/10 Haircuts
9/18 Minnesota Zoo

Contact
Information

Licensed Assisted Living Director:
Makayla 651-501-6512

Wellness Coordinator
Kelly 651-350-7824

Director of Spiritual Care
Steve 651-358-3656

If you are interested in signing
your loved one up for a haircut,

contact your Life Enrichment
coordinator.

WBS:
hofalvey@preludecares.com

WBN: 
vpowell@preludecares.com



White Bear Lake Campus
Resident

Birthdays!

Mary Lou

Events to look
forward to!

WBLE:
9/5: Joe the Pianist
9/9: Sara the Stylist 
9/12: Chicken Visit
9/22: Tall Tales Week

WBLW: 
9/16: Haircuts 

Contact
Information

Licensed Assisted Living Director
Kacie 651-501-6516

Wellness Coordinator / Nurse
Martha 651-289-9301

Director of Spiritual Care
Steve 651-358-3656

If you are interested in signing
your loved one up for a haircut,

contact your Life Enrichment
coordinator.

WBLE:
jaugesen@preludecares.com

WBLW:
lnelson@preludecares.com



Join Prelude’s Family
Council

First Tuesday of Every
Other Month

Email or Call 
Makayla Hanson

Khanson@preludecares.com
651-501-6512

Family Support Group

September 17th @ 1 pm
Woodbury North Campus

September 24th @ 2 pm
White Bear Lake East Campus

Email or Call 
Pastor Steve Schramm

sschramm@preludecares.com
651-788-3557

If you or anyone you knows
needs volunteer hours,
please contact your Life
Enrichment Coordinator!

Volunteer Possibilities: 
Games, special events, pet
visits, musicians, 1:1 visits

Our Mission
Creating communities

where elders are
valued, families are
“family“ and God is

glorified. 


